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Comments: I am writing in support of keeping the Forest Plan relatively the same. I would like to see timber

harvest increased over the entire forest. Especially in WUI areas and dense dying stands in the back country. I

would like to see The Great Burn kept in tact while looking for other alternative back country places for

snowmobiles. I think it is imperative that snowmobiles be given more access to back country areas, however The

Great Burn is not one of those areas.

If The Great Burn is cut up, I expect that lost area will be made up with the Mallards-Larken. I do not have any

opinion in regards to Wild and Scenic Rivers.

 

Please keep The Great Burn the way it is. There is too much critical wildlife habitat to give away.


